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The Met Chapter Education 

Committee 

 

...is calling for proposals for  
next year’s brunches  

(2017-2018) 
 
 

If anyone would like to be considered as a 
presenter, please send an abstract of your 

brunch proposal to: 

 

Susan Appelman @ 
ShrinkSGA8@aol.com 

 
 

Abstracts should be no more than one page and should describe your topic 
and the way in which you would present it.  Presentations are generally one 

hour in length with a one-hour question and answer period, 
 and are not limited to papers. 

 

*All proposals must be received by May 31, 2017 
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